From: olga harper <IN -

Sent: 15 December 2020 13:25

To: Denise Dickson

Subject: Re: Query within your objection letter - Dunbeg South Wind Farm
LA01/2018/0200/F

It is intended as an objection
Thanks for alerting me to this

Olga Harper

From: Denise Dickson <Denise.Dickson@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>
Sent: 15 December 2020 09:27

To: olga harper <[

Cc: Planning <Planning@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>
Subject: Fw: Query within your objection letter - Dunbeg South Wind Farm LA01/2018/0200/F

Ms Harper

| refer to your email below.

Please confirm if you wish this to be registered as an objection to this application or a stage 1 complaint.
Regards

Denise

Denise Dickson
Head of Planning

From: olga harper (|

Sent: 14 December 2020 19:41
To: Planning <Planning@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Query within your objection letter - Dunbeg South Wind Farm LA01/2018/0200/F

Dear Cathy

Formal Complaint

My reference to badgers made in my recent objection should read Section 10.28.0f the Professional
Report. | am particularly concerned at the reference to 'exclusion' and 'setts being closed' this ' under
terms of a license issued by NIEA'. This is, as | read it, Is included in the Confidential Badger Report access

to which has been denied to me.

As a concerned member of the public, | request an explanation of what is going on. This is a serious
situation affecting a protected species which | intend to explore fully with NIEA



| am also xoncerned that the 21 turbines that have been built have been granted permission under
appeal, as has the permission for a further 8 turbines . 'Of the 32 permitted , only 3 were granted outside
the appeal process and only after a precedent has been set for turbines at that location. The extra 11 still
to be built at Dunbeg will intensify the visual impact of the development.

Now the current application is leaning on the precedent created at Dunbeg to justify a further extension of
development by 8 turbined making a total of 40 turbines in what is acknowledged as a 'sensitive area'.
This is overdevelopment, a little by littel approach which could well see further applications for extension
which, with the precedent set, will be very difficult to refuse.

Please log this as a further objection to this application.
Yours sincerely

Olga Harper

From: Cathy McKeary _@causewavcoastandglens.gov.uk> on behalf of Planning
<Planning@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk>
Sent: 14 December 2020 14:46

To: 'olga harper' | NN

Subject: Query within your objection letter - Dunbeg South Wind Farm LA01/2018/0200/F

Dear Ms Harper,

I am currently considering your further objection for inclusion in my presentation for Wednesday’s planning
committee. You have written that, “That is unacceptable under current legislation. | am particularly worried
by the wording of 16.29 which refers to '....badgers have been excluded and the setts have been closed.' |
shall be dealing with this issue in more detail in my next letter of objection to this ecologically damaging
proposal.”

| have been unable to find that paragraph using the number provided. Would you please advise me which
document you are referring to?

Many thanks for your help.

Cathy McKeary

Senior Planner
Tel. 028 70347100

www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk






